Monthly SING.PLAY.LOVE.® Email to Families of Ones and Twos

Share your **SING.PLAY.LOVE.®** program with your families!

Send an email letting your families know you are adding a fun new program to support learning called **SING.PLAY.LOVE.®**

With each new book you share, inform families of the skill you will focus on in the coming weeks. The email will include the name of the new book and skill, along with video links for the music video and song-only video.

Here is an example of the information you can share in your parent email. Feel free to make it your own. A Word document of this text is in your teacher documents share folder so that you can copy and paste these words into your email.

Dear Families,

This month we will focus on teaching your child to [i.e. wait patiently with the I AM WAITING book or imitate motor motions with the BIRDIE, BIRDIE book] with our **SING.PLAY.LOVE.®** program.

Our **SING.PLAY.LOVE.**® lessons are easy and playful, and include opportunities for your child to practice his or her new learning across the routines and environments of our school day.

You can partner with us at home to teach this important skill. Here's how.

- ✓ See the attached PLAY & LEARN page for ideas about how to playfully teach the targeted skill with your entire family. The learning activities utilize toys, items and spaces that are likely readily available to you. Let's have some fun at school and home as we play and sing together to help your child learn and practice the targeted skill.
- ✓ The link to the live-action music video that accompanies our SING.PLAY.LOVE.® book for this
 month is also on your PLAY & LEARN page. Watch it with your child to check out the story
 along with actions and signed words you can do together.
- ✓ There is a second video link on your PLAY & LEARN page. It is a song-only video that accompanies our SING.PLAY.LOVE.® book for this month. I want you to be able to sing the song at home with your child in your lap as you and he or she shows you all the actions. The more often you sing together, the less you will need the recorded music. You and your child can sing the story all on your own! Your child may ask you to be quiet so they can sing a solo. ⑤

Have fun singing, playing and loving at home. Your child and I will do the same at school!

Yours,
[Your name]